
 

JEFFERSON TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 

SEPAG MEETING 

*Special Education Parent Advisory Group* 

Your Jefferson Township SEPAG is pleased to announce that our first 
meeting of the 2021-2022 school year will have two areas of focus.  
First, we will be introducing you to our district’s Director of Special 
Services, Juceyka Figueroa, and our district-wide Special Education 
Behaviorist, Kathryn Pietrowski who will be bringing their 
experience, knowledge and valuable insight on the Special Services 
program to the table in an effort to educate our community.  Second, 
we will discuss what a Positive Student Profile is and how to craft one 
to go into your child’s IEP so that it highlights your child’s individual 
strengths.  Please join us on Tuesday, September 21st at 6:30pm to 
learn and ask questions about what Jefferson Township has to offer 
our children. 

What is SEPAG? 
The SEPAG is an advisory group that is state-mandated, district-level, and 
parent driven charged with providing input to the local school district on 
system-level challenges in special education and related services.  It is a 
collaboration and partnership with the district to better improve services in 
special education. 
 
What SEPAG is not… 
It is not an advocacy assistance group, a support group, or a special education 
parent teacher organization.  
 

 

When:  
Tuesday, September 21st  
6:30-8:00pm 
 
Where: 
A virtual ZOOM link will be sent out 
upon registering for this event.   
To register to attend, 
please click here:  

https://tinyurl.com/
SpecialServicesPSP 
 
What: 
An Opportunity to… 
 

✓ Learn and ask questions 
about programs in the 
district including: 

o Pre-School 
o Autism 
o Elementary 
o Middle School 
o High School 

✓ Learn how to create a 
Positive Student Profile 
using Strength-based 
Verbiage for your child’s 
IEP 
 

Presenters: 
• Juceyka Figueroa, 

Director of Special 
Services 

• Kathryn Pietrowski, 
Special Education 
Behaviorist 

 
 
If you are interested in helping and/or 
becoming a parent volunteer, please contact 
JTSEPAG@gmail.com or visit the Jefferson 
Township Special Education Parent 
Advisory Group and JTSEPAG Facebook 
pages at facebook.com/JTSEPAG. 
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